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National Pet Week 

 National Pet Week is May 7th through the 13th and in honor of this week and our pets we have 

put together some information about pets and pet ownership. 
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Image courtesy of Metropolitan Veterinary Center in Chicago, Illinois 
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If you have any questions about National Pet Week or any of this information please contact 

Cedar Grove Veterinary Clinic at (920) 668-6212 or email us at info@cgvet.com. Please stop in during 

National Pet Week to celebrate with us. There will be daily drawings, games, treats and toys for your 

pets.  
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